
 

 

         January 30, 2017 

2017-21        File: AAF/SAT-18 
 

 

 

ALLIED AVIATION FUELING - SAT 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
 

 

 

The Company informed the Union that they are cancelling negotiations that were scheduled 

for February 14, 15, and 16, 2017.   The new dates are February 28, March 1 and 2, 2017. 

The Agreement has been extended.    

 

Thank you for your patience during these scheduling issues and for your continued 

solidarity and support during these negotiations.   If you have any questions related to the 

negotiation process, please contact me at jlemke@iamdl142.org . 
 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

         Jerry Lemke 
  

          Jerry Lemke 
         GENERAL CHAIR 
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 J. Tiberi 

        T. Klima 

        DL 142 E-Board 
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